January 27, 2015

To Whom it may Concern:

The Dauphin Ladies Curling Bonspiel will be held March 13th,14th and 15th,
2015.

We are approaching businesses to help us out by donating an item that
could be either raffled off or given as a door prize during the weekend. The
alternative to this would be a monetary donation which would be put
towards Friday evening snacks for all the women participating in the
bonspiel. By providing either donation your organization would be
acknowledged by signage during the bonspiel and as part of a blanket
"Thank you" in the Dauphin Herald after the event.

Your support would go a long way in helping us make our bonspiel special
for both our in-town and out-of-town curlers. Thank you in advance for
your consideration of this response.

A committee member will be in contact with you shortly.

Sincerely,

Joan McKinnon
Silent Auction-Bonspiel Committee

204-638-5555 or 204-572-1758



